
 

        

 

 

 

          Thursday, 12 May 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
Assalaamu Alaikum - Peace Be Upon You 
 
Re: Queen’s Platinum Jubilee event 

 
We pray that you and your family are in good health and Imaan, God willing.   

Her Majesty The Queen will be celebrating her Platinum Jubilee from Thursday 2nd July until Sunday 5th July 

2022. The Queen will become the First Monarch to celebrate a Platinum Jubilee, making it 70 years of service 

to the people of the United Kingdom and the Commonwealth.  

At Eden, we have already started many activities to commemorate the special occasion.  

In addition to this, we will be holding our special event at the school on Wednesday 25th May 2022. This will 

be a non-Uniform day with the colour theme of Red, White, or Blue; therefore, a minimum of £2 contribution 

will be required which will be going towards The Trust Charity- Shine. Please ensure the dress is in line with 

the school’s Islamic ethos.  

On the day, pupils will be treated with a British themed lunch and a free sweet treat and drink from the school.  

The school timings and lesson will remain the same.  

Please keep an eye on our twitter account for all the wonderful decoration, pictures, activities, and events.  

Thank you for your ongoing help and support.  

 

Yours in Islam,  

Javed Kachhalia     Shegufta Farooq-Bowkan  

 

Faith and Character Education Lead  Assistant Principal  

 


